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WATER DISTRICT Memo
To: Board of Directors
From: Larrie Ann Davis
Date: November 4, 2020
Subject: Board Vacancy

The District has received one Letter of Interest for the Board vacancy created by the
death of Robert Kinzel. The applicant is a registered voter within the District. A copy is
attached for your reference.



October 15, 2020 N P

Crestline Village Water District
PO Box 3347, 777 Cottonwood Drive
Crestline, CA 92325

Directors of the Crestline Village Water District,

My name is Cory Hubbell and I am seeking appointment to the Crestline Village Water
District Board of Directors.

I am employed by the Crestline Sanitation District as a Wastewater Treatment Operator
and have over eight years of experience working for a public utility. I am the President of the
International Brotherhood of Electrical Workers Union Local 1436. I am a full-time resident of
our Crestline community.

I believe the Board of Director’s has a responsibility to the water district and to the
ratepayers. Assuring that the funds of the district are spent wisely, while at the same time making
available the resources needed to guarantee long term, reliable and affordable service to the
community. I feel that my experience can help the district continue to provide the high standard
of service that my family and our community have appreciated. I thank the Board for your
consideration for appointment.

Sincerely,
Cory Hubbell

401 Dunant Drive
Crestline, CA 92325
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